Joshua Roseberry 223 N Adams St. Knightstown, IN 46148 3/27/23

Tyler Rankins Street commissioner The city of greenfield 900 Tague St Greenfield, IN 46140

Dear Tyler Rankins:

I am writing this letter to notify you that I am resigning from my position as Road builder for The city of greenfield, effective March 24, 2023 .

I appreciate the opportunity for professional growth you have provided during my time with the city of Greenfield. Thank you for your support and encouragement.

Please let me know how I can help during the transition period. I wish you and the company the best.

My last day at The city of greenfield will be 4/7/2023.

Sincerely,